SPECIAL MEETING APPROVAL OF MODIFICATION FFY 1991 CDBG

A special meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, June 25, 1992 at 3:30 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building, 1000 Willowbrook Road, New Castle, PA 16101 with supervisors Joseph Budai and Richard Schweinsberg present.

The purpose of the meeting was to approve the modification of the FFY 1991 CDBG program. The modification changes the service areas for waterline extensions from Aiken Road and Hoover Road Extension to Hoover Road Extension only, the remaining funds will be used for housing rehabilitation and administration costs.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Joseph Budai to approve the modification to the FFY 1991 CDBG Program.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Joseph Budai to adjourn.

Teresa K. Sibeto

Secretary/Treasurer